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January 3, 2019 
 

Please find the following addendum to the below mentioned BID. 

Addendum No.:  1  

Bid#:   622-10-18-65-2  

Project Name: Submersible Wastewater Pumps 

Bid Due Date: January 8, 2019 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION: 

1. Bids will be received at 21454 Koop Dr., Suite 2F, Mandeville, LA 70471 from each 

bidder or his agent and given a written receipt, by certified mail with return receipt 

requested, or electronically at www.bidexpress.com. 

 

 

QUESTIONS & ANSWERS: 

 

Question #1: Are sure you want these pumps to have non-witnessed performance test at the    

factory??  This would add lots of cost to the bid. All the pumps you have now 

are not performances tested. Please advise 

 

Answer   #1: Factory pump testing is required as specified. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.bidexpress.com/


 
 

 ST. TAMMANY PARISH  
PATRICIA P. BRISTER 

PARISH PRESIDENT 

 

 

PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT  

P.O. BOX 628 | COVINGTON, LOUISIANA | 70434 | PROCUREMENT@STPGOV.ORG | 985-898-2520 

WWW.STPGOV.ORG 

 
 

Question #2:  Is there any reason why the Barmesa pumps are not an approved pump this 

year as   they where last year?   

 

Answer   #2: Any manufacturer not listed in the bidding package must submit for prior 

approval as described in the bidding package. Information submitted with 

the request for prior approval must be sufficient in scope to demonstrate 

full conformance to the technical specification. 

 

Question #3: Purchasing, I would like to file and addenda for Bid # 622-10-18-65-2 – 

Submersible Wastewater Pumps. I have attached all of the info requested for 

and addenda. If you have any questions please let me know. 

 

Answer#3: The information submitted for prior approval for the manufacturer 

designated as “Barmesa” was insufficient in scope to demonstrate full 

conformance to the technical specification.  The information submitted 

was sufficient to demonstrate that each of the pump models requested for 

listing as a prior approved equivalent did not conform to some 

requirements of the technical specification. Therefore, there are no models 

of “Barmesa” pumps listed as a prior approved equivalent. 

 

 

<< End of Addendum #1 >> 


